
 

 

 

 

 

News Statement 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
CONTACT:        January 10, 2019 
Shannon Haber, 213-241-6766      
 
 

Statement from Los Angeles Unified 

Los Angeles Unified is willing to work around the clock to avoid a strike that will harm the 
students, families and communities most in need. 
  
Los Angeles Unified urges UTLA to work with us and the communities of Los Angeles to 
resolve contract issues and avoid a strike. 
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